L.one Star National Bank

Re: SBA Forgiveness Decision — Approved

SBA Loan Number: 7253878908
Loan Number: XXXXXXXXXXXXS5553

ARIEL GARZA GONZALEZ
1615 E RINGGOLD

BROWNSVILLE TX 00007-8520

Dear Customer,

We are pleased to inform you that the Small Business Administration (SBA) has approved your
request for full forgiveness of your Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) loan.

As a result of the SBA's decision to approve your request for forgiveness, your loan is now
considered paid in full and no pavments will be required.

Please note that the SBA reserves the right to review your PPP loan at any time at its discretion.
The SBA requires that you retain all records relating to your PPP loan, including documentation
(i) submitted with your original PPP loan application, (ii) supporting the certifications made as to
the necessity of the loan and your eligibility for the PPP loan, (iii) to support your forgiveness
application, and (iv) demonstrating compliance with the PPP requirements. You are required to

retain all such documentation for a period of six vears. If the SBA decides to undertake a review
of your PPP loan, we will notify you as soon as possible.

It is your responsibility to ensure that you have maintained compliance with PPP requirements at
all times and have carefully maintained the required records. All rules and guidance for the PPP is
available on the SBA's website at: https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/coronavirus-
relief-options/paycheck-protection-program .

It was our privilege to assist you with your PPP loan. If you have any questions, please contact
Marbelia Garcia at 956-781-4321.
Best regards,

l.one Star National Bank
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